
From: Jeff Connelly 

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2015 2:40 PM 
To: Firchow, Kevin 

Cc: Janine Punzel; ryan; Larry Barton 
Subject: RE: Greenway Cross Staff Report - Salon CUP 

 
Hello Kevin, 
 
I just got off the phone with the building owner and was informed that the proposed Salon 
tenant has backed out of the lease agreement.  Therefore, you can omit this Salon CUP from the 
May 18th plan commission meeting agenda as this project will not move forward.  Let me know if 
I need to notify anyone else at the City at this time.   
 
We are still planning on moving forward with the rezoning of the property at the June 8th Plan 
Commission meeting and June 16th Common Council meeting. 
 
Thanks 
Jeff Connelly, AIA 
Architect, Associate 
Strang, Inc. 
6411 Mineral Point Rd., Madison, WI 53705 

t: 608-276-9201 x131 | e: Connelly@ strang-inc.com                
 
 

From: Firchow, Kevin 
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2015 2:14 PM 
To: Jeff Connelly 
Subject: Greenway Cross Staff Report 
 
Hi Jeff -  The staff report is attached.  Please let me know if you have any comments or 
questions.  Thanks. 
 

 

Kevin Firchow, AICP 
Planner  
Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development  
Planning Division 
Madison Municipal Building Ste LL-100 
215 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd. 
P.O. Box 2985 
Madison WI 53701-2985 
kfirchow@cityofmadison.com 
608.267.1150 
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